
Hibs fans encouraged to raise
funds for club’s charity

Hibs’ Supporters are encouraged to sign-
up to raise funds for the Club’s charity
and complete a distance of their choice,
by running or walking between Friday 11th
and Sunday 13th of September 2020.
This  September,  the  Edinburgh  Kiltwalk  is  replaced  by  a
Virtual  Weekend  and  fans  get  the  chance  to  support  the
Hibernian Community Foundation along the way as staff walk
from HTC (Hibernian Training Centre) to Easter Road Stadium on
Saturday 12th of September 2020.

There will be opportunities and refreshments, a supporter’s
pack for the walk and a complimentary t-shirt.

Every supporter will be entered into prize draw to win 2
tickets to Hibernian Community Foundation Gala Ball.

Registrations are essential to take part, click the link here
to  sign  up  today.  Remember  to  select  Hibernian  Community
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Foundation as your chosen charity.

Fans  who  have  joined  team  Hibernian  Community  Foundation
should  contact  the  charity  via  email  –
info@hiberniancommunityfoundation.org.uk   or  phone  on  0131
6567062 to confirm t-shirt size and walk arrangements.


